
Notice of Short-Listed Vendors 

RFP RM 23-21 

Employee Benefits Consultant/Brokerage Services 

 

The Okaloosa County Risk Management Department and the Okaloosa County Purchasing 
Department would like to thank all vendors who responded to the aforementioned solicitation item.  
After careful review of submittals by our Review Committee, the below companies (listed 
alphabetically) are being invited back to make presentations to the committee. 

 
Acentria Public Risk 
Gallagher Benefit Services, Inc. 
Gehring Group, Inc. 
FBMC Benefits Management, Inc. 

 

Beginning at 8am on Thursday, April 8, 2021 the Review Committee will hear presentations from 
the above listed companies. 

Should anyone have questions or concerns regarding the content within this notice, please contact 
the Purchasing Department at 850-689-5960. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


